Vassar Township Board of Trustees 4505 W. Saginaw Rd
Special Meeting — February 21, 2104 PO Box 1651
Phone: (989) 823-3541 Vassar, Ml 48768

Supervisor Forbes called the meeting to order at 11:04am.
The pledge was led by Supervisor Forbes.

Roll Call:
Present: Stack, Clinesmith, Forbes, Tester, Gray

Old Business:

Discussion of setting the date for the public hearing for the garbage assessment:
The township was attempting to get the hearing notice included with the assessment notices sent

by the assessor, however the proposed assessment roll needed to be corrected and presented to
the board first, and the assessment notices were going to be sent Monday, February 24, so
consensus was to wait on setting the date.

Public Comment:
Bob Reil asked why the township couldn’t run with the figures presented before by the supervisor.

Meeting Recessed at 11:12am.
Meeting called to order at 11:14am.

Forbes read the rates he presented to the board on February 11, 2014.

Motion by Forbes, supported by Tester to go with the figures to the end of the contracted
calculated at the last meeting.

Vote 5-0, MOTION CARRIED.

Bob Reil stated that the garbage pickup has been good for the township.

Bob Forbes read the list of costs for garbage pickup for the other local jurisdictions.

John Stack requested that the deputy be present February 28" while the treasurer collects taxes.

Motion by Gray, supported by Clinesmith to adjourn.
Vote 5-0, MOTION CARRIED.

Meeting adjourned at 11:25am.

Minutes prepared by Clerk Clinesmith.

Vassar Township Clerk Vassar Township Supervisor
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